
5 Feb 2012

SUNDAY FEBRUARY 5 5th Sunday after the EpiphanyTODAY

8.00am
9.15am

11.00am
4.30pm

Worship - Holy Communion  Rev. Rosemary Carter 
Worship - Holy Communion Rev. Greg Fry                         
Worship   Rev. Rosemary Carter  
Worship - Taking Time Out Rev. Greg Fry / Belinda Clear                                                     

Mark 1:40-45; 2 Kings 5:1-14; Psalm 30; 1 Corinthians 9:24-27

SUNDAY FEBRUARY 12 6th Sunday after the Epiphany

8.00am
9.15am

11.00am
4.30pm

Worship - Holy Communion  Ross Mackinnon
Worship    Rev. Greg Fry                         
Worship   Alison Clarkson  
Worship   Rev. Greg Fry                                                        

Isaiah 40:21-31; Psalm 147:1-11, 20c; Mark 1:29-39; 1 Corinthians 9:16-23

Glen Waverley
Uniting Church

Welcome to Our Church

GWUC is a faithful, Christ-centred community that meets God and shares 
that unconditional love: meet_god@anytime.with.us

If you’re new to our congregation, please say hello at the welcome table in 
the foyer after the service.

U N I T I N G  C H U R C H  I N  A U S T R A L I A

W E E K LY  B U L L E T I N

Glen Waverley Uniting Church

Cnr Bogong Avenue & Kingsway,
Glen Waverley, VIC, 3150

Office  Hours: Mon-Fri 9am - 5pm
(except Public Holidays)

9560 3580
office@gwuc.org.au

gwuc.org.au

Ministry Team

Rev. Greg Fry
9561 3031        gjandco@bigpond.net.au

Rev. Rosemary Carter
9560 9843      rosemary.carter@internode.on.net

Alison Clarkson - Seniors
9560 3167       madingwall@optusnet.com.au

Alanee Hearnshaw - Youth & Young Adults
0402 030 342   alanee.h@gmail.com

Belinda Clear - Children & Families
9560 3580       baclear@bigpond.com

Today’s service is being recorded

NewView 2012
You are reminded that contributions for the next issue of NewView, which will 
be published late in March, should be sent to Robin Pope (popesr@aapt.net.au, 
or hard copy to the office) by March 5. Please see the monthly bulletin for 
details.

Faith Explorers - St John’s
The Faith Explorers will be viewing and discussing a DVD comprising a Q&A 
session with Bishop John Shelby Spong at St John’s Uniting Church Mt Waverley 
on Monday 13 February at 7.45pm.  All welcome.  

Enquiries: Graham Robilliard 9807 2879

Uniting Church Adult Fellowship
Gather for a cuppa at 10am and then hear from Mrs Ann Connan, a member of 
the Uniting Church in the Victoria/Tasmania Synod, and former National 
President of Adult Fellowship, who has been elected as World President of the 
World Federation of Methodist and Uniting Church Women 2011 - 2016.

Trading Table. Goods (groceries and toiletries) collected for CARA.

Secondhand Book Sale
Saturday 3 March, 8.30am-1pm at Glen Waverley Uniting Church. A delicious 
Devonshire Tea will be available to refresh after your browsing.

To make the event a great success, we need:

- Plenty of books to sell: donations of books welcome at the Church from 26 Feb, 
or contact Sue Morgan 9560 8024.

- Walkers to deliver advertising leaflets in mid February. Ian McMillan (9803 1813) 
is still looking for more volunteers. Names can be added to the list on the 
Office counter.

Proceeds to support the work of the Church.

mailto:popesr@aapt.net.au
mailto:popesr@aapt.net.au


What’s on this week?
(Legend: R1-Room 1, R2-Room 2, R3-Room 3, R4-Room 4, K-Kitchen, F-Fellowship Area,
C-Church, H-Hall, V-Vestry, O-Outside Venue)

Monday 6 February
10.00 am Playgroup  R2 / R3     Enq: Kaye Mackinnon 9560 7476
10.30 am Leisure Time  R1 / F     Enq: Margaret Fraser 9803 7653
7.45  pm Property Committee R1 
8.00 pm Young Adult Group O     Enq: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342
8.00 pm Meditation  O     Enq: Bobbie Rooks 9803 0379
8.00 pm Badminton  H     Enq: Ian McMillan 9803 1813

Tuesday 7 February
10.00 am Playgroup  R2 / R3     Enq: Kaye Mackinnon 9560 7476
10.00  am UCAF   R1 / F     Enq: Geraldine Fleming 9802 2179
10.00am - 2pm The Hub  F     Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373
2.00  pm Men’s Fellowship R1 / F     Enq: Malcolm Chamberlain  
7.30 pm Pastoral Committee R2     Enq: Jan Clear 9803 6820 

Wednesday 8 February
10.00 am Playgroup  R2 / R3     Enq: Kaye Mackinnon 9560 7476
10.00am-12noon The Hub  F     Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373
1.30 pm Inclusive Community R1     Enq: Jan Cldear 9803 6820
7.30 pm Worship Band  R3     Enq: Jason Mann 8802 7563  
8.00  pm Free Spirit   C     Enq: Deb Leigh 0411 778 417

Thursday 9 February
10.00 am - 2pm The Hub  F     Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373
6.30 pm Church Council Exec V     Enq: David Morgan 9560 8024
8.00 pm Badminton  H     Enq: Ian McMillan 9803 1813
8.00 pm Uniting Voices  R1 / C     Enq: Barb Hurst 9803 9346 or
                 Elwyn Pederson 9803 1378

Friday 10 February
9.30  am Lectionary Group R2
12.00 pm Cooee Scrabble Group F     Enq: Sandy Whitfield 0417 597 144
7.00 pm Youth   H     Enq: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342

Saturday 11 February
1.00  pm Social Tennis  O     Enq: Graeme Pratt 9560 7991
12.00 pm Cooee Scrabble Group F     Enq: S Whitfield 0417 597 144
7.00 pm Youth   H     Enq: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342

Thoughtful Flowers
Today’s Thoughtful Flowers are in memory of Geoff Saxton, loving husband of 
Norma. Forever in my heart.
Arranged by: Glenis Dunn

Pancake Day Helpers
Pancake Day is on 22nd February this year and we are looking for volunteers to 
help serve pancakes at the Church between 11am and 2pm. If you are able to help 
out, please put your name on the list on the office counter.

Notice of Elections of Church Council
The Election by formal ballot will be held at all services on Sunday, 4 March 2012.
Nomination forms are currently available both in the office and on the Church 
Council Election board and nominations will close on 12 February 2012, to be 
handed in to the Church Office.
Final nominations with photographs will be posted in the week of Monday 13 
February 2012. They will be displayed for the weeks that include Sundays 19 and 26 
February and 4 March 2012.
If there are any questions then you can find all these dates on the Church Council 
Election board in the foyer of our Church, or otherwise contact the Chair of our 
Congregation (Eric Armstrong) or Secretary (Neil Skilton).
Please prayerfully consider whether you or someone you know feel called to serve 
our community in this way.
This will be declared an all-day meeting of the Congregation (as per 3.1.14b of the 
Uniting Church in Australia Constitution, 2008) on Sunday 4 March, 2012.
Neil Skilton - Congregational Secretary

Children and Families Ministry
You may recall that the Council, at its September meeting last year, appointed 
Belinda Clear to the role of Children and Families Ministry Coordinator until 31 
January. We acknowledge the great work that Belinda has performed in this role, 
and we are most grateful to her.
Council Executive has decided to extend Belinda’s term until the end of February, 
by when we hope to announce an appointment to the position until the end of the 
year (31 December 2012).
John Hurst - Chair of Church Council 

Congratulations
Congratulations to Warren and Lorraine Bartlett on the occasion of their 60th 
Wedding Anniversary on 11 February.


